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Dear Stakeholder, 

 

Following our circulation of Professor Matt Roberts’ recommendations to broader market, we would like to provide 

some update on the way forward. 

 

We have received a request to extend the comments period that was due on 1 July 2019 as some stakeholders needed 

to consult broadly with its constituencies. We have agreed to the request, and the consultations and comments period 

is hereby extended to Monday 29 July 2019. Please ensure that all submissions are received on or before that date. 

 

The JSE will consider all submissions made and then arrange a feedback session, scheduled for Thursday 1 August 2019 

at the JSE, to deliberate on final outcomes. 

 

If you would like to attend the scheduled meeting, kindly provide names of your representatives however be mindful 

that there is limited space. 

 

Kindly send all your submissions and/or any queries you may have to Commodities Team at 011 520 7039 or email 

commodities@jse.co.za  

 

 

This Market Notice will be available on the website at https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars  

Number: 189/2019 

Relates to: ☐  Equity Market 

☐  Equity Derivatives 

  Commodity Derivatives 

☐  Interest Rate and Currency Derivatives 

Date: 28 June 2019 

  

SUBJECT: JSE FEEDBACK SESSION ON PROF ROBERTS RECOMMENDATIONS 

  

Name and Surname: Raphael Karuaihe  

Designation: Head - Commodities 
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